
January 2024 ORANGE GROVE ELEMENTARY

JANUARY NEWSLETTER

January 19th
Report cards 

go home.

January 15th
NO SCHOOL!

January 26th 
Spelling BeeJanuary 17th

Science Night
6:00pm - 7:30pm

We hope that your winter break has been restful and safe. As we
begin our new year let’s remember to be in school everyday and
on time. Teacher, student and parent communication is key to

student success! Let’s be ready and work hard this second half of
the year.

Our Theme for this month is HONOR YOU, HONOR ME and the skill is RESPECT.

Our focus is greeting students as they enter campus or classes and keeping our Social
Contracts at the heart of a well managed classroom.


